February 23rd, 2021

Dear Glenn Diggdon,

| am writing to you as our councillor for the
municipality of Argyle. | would like to know if | could

apply for a community fund grant from the
municipality for our school, Ecole Pubnico-Ouest. The

reason for this request is because the funds would
greatly help our school cafeteria.

I’'m not sure if you are aware that our cafeteria is not

funded by the government. It runs solely on the
revenue of the meal tickets bought by parents for their

children to eat at school. During COVID-19, the prices

of food went up considerably and for that reason we
have had to increase our lunch rates. We are having

less and less students eat at school because a
greater number of them bring their lunch. That, as
well as declining enroliment during the last 7 years,

has affected the financial state of our cafeteria.

Any help would be greatly appreciated!

Merci,
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